Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 240

From: James Barr

Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 9:58 AM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Proposed bill to extend emergency powers to April 30 2022

To whom it may concern, I am writing this letter to express my concerns about the proposed extension of
emergency powers to April 30 2022.

I absolutely do not agree or surport this ,it is absurd and absolutely not needed and not welcomed, this is
causing much unneeded stress and pressure on main stream public who are already suffering mentally and

financially.

Respectfully
James Barr
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